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V, 

Dr. Wayne 0„ Grover 
Archivist of the United States 
National Archives.and Records Service 
Washington, D. C. 20403 

Dear Dr. Grover: 

The Federal Bureau of Investigation has completed its 
survey of the documents relating to the Warren Commission 
files which were described in. the list that was presented 
to this department.by your agency, and has prepared five 
self-explanatory lists concerning those documents which 
the Attorney .General has asked me to forward to you. • 

Tiv:! first list describes the documents tiTu:tt may be 
pubncly disclosed; the second list describes Lhose 
may be disclosed in part; the third list descrIbes those 
that should not be released. at this time; the.fourth. list 
describes those that are missing. from your files or which 
were presented by other agencies; and the fifth list de-
scribes transmittal letters which were not in.  your files. 
Necessarily, the documents described in the last two lists 
have not been. evaluated.. 

The Bureau notes that the documents identified as 
Commission. Documents Numbers 294b-d, 294b-c, 294-d, 294f, 
294j, 294k, and 1114. were not presented to it for -review 
at the National Archives since those documents were filed 
with the Warren Commission by the Department of.State. 
Accordingly, the Bureau has not taken into consideration 
the effect the guidelines may have on material of the 
Bureau which may.be included in those documents. 

Furthermore, the Bureau notes that it found several 
instances in which documents in the possession of your 


